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The London Downtown Business Association is pleased to be writing a letter of support
for the proposed Centre Stage Patio Grant. This grant builds on “A Break in the Clouds”
grant that the City supported last year, which was highly successful and very much
appreciated by restaurateurs and cafes in the downtown.  We strongly support this grant
application and recognize the positive impact that it will have on our local businesses.

This grant is also an excellent opportunity for businesses, partners and the city as a
whole to continue our collaborative efforts in supporting London’s UNESCO City of
Music designation. The program will not only support the recovery of business, increase
downtown vibrancy but will also help align us all under the city’s vision to truly become a
City of Music on the world stage.
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